
March Monthly Lecture – Year 7+  

 

For our March lecture we'll be joined by BSMS Alumna, Dr Tamara Mulenga. Tamara's 

talk will explore the concept of global health and ask the very topical and important 

question of 'why should we all work together?'    

  

All talks in the Monthly Lecture Series are designed for secondary school/college 

students and provide the unique opportunity for students to learn more about 

different aspects of medicine, career pathways, and how to get into medicine.    

    

Dr Tamara Mulenga's lecture will be taking place on Wednesday, 3 March using 

Zoom video conferencing between 18:30 - 19:30.  Tickets are now live on our events 

page.  As with all talks in the series the event is free, however tickets must be booked 

in advance and can be done so here.   
 

https://www.bsms.ac.uk/about/events/2021/03-03-global-health-why-should-we-work-together.aspx

